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October 28, 1985 

The Rev . Fr. Ars~n arsamian, Pastor 
St. James Armenian Church 
834 Pepper Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23226 

Dear Fr. Arsen: 

On our return rro~ Holy Etchmiadzln we found your 
letter of October 1, on our desk. 

We will be pleased to attend the 30th anniversary 
of the consecra ion of St . James Armenian Church of 
rlchmond on Septe11ber 21, 1986 with the Richmond 
parishioners. 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones always 
with His love and wi dom. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom M&noo lan 
Prlrrate 


